
Attention all 10th graders: Middle Creek 
High School will be giving the Pre-ACT to 
all 10th grade students on Thursday, 
October 30th during the school day.  
Please bring your charged WCPSS 
Chromebook to school on test day.  You 
can provide your own calculator or use 
the calculator embedded in the test. 
 
Thank you! 


